
 

 

 

 

 

 

At St Bede’s Primary school we work to make sure all students 
and young people; 

● Are safe and protected from harm 
● Experience respectful relationships 
● Are listened to and have their views and concerns taken seriously. 

 

PEOPLE SHOULD NEVER HURT CHILDREN 

Everyone has the right to be safe and be protected from harm. Unfortunately, this does 
not always happen. 

 

AT ST BEDE’S WE USE JESUS AS OUR ROLE MODEL TO TREAT ALL PEOPLE 
WITH DIGNITY AND RESPECT 

Steps to take if you are feeling unsafe; 

● Tell a trusted adult (this can include your teacher, parent or carer) 
● Telling a trusted adult will not get you in trouble 
● Adults at school will listen to your concerns and help 
● A trusted adult may need to tell another adult so that you can be helped 
● Other people who can help are the  Kids Help line 1800551800 
● If you are worried that another person is unsafe you should tell a trusted adult 

 

 


